
The Korean American Adoptee Adoptive Family Network (KAAN) 
Box 140022 | 1625 Walker Ave NW 
Grand Rapids, MI 49514 
 

 

 
KAAN would like to thank all of our donors so far in 2020! Your 
contributions allow us to continue to execute our mission of 
supporting our adoption community through dialogue, support, 
and education. 
 

Thank you to the following donors: 
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Christopher La Nou 
Angela Gee 
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Matt & Stacy Schroeder 
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Stephen Johnson 
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Tynishia Walker 

Katie & Ben Bozek 
Chris Shephard 

The Kvalseth Family 
The Nordeen Family 
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